
 
 
From: don crozier [mailto:doncrozi ]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 12:05 AM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: e-book price fixing 
 
The recent e-book price fixing lawsuit will hurt independent booksellers, 
publishers, authors and readers. Publishers should be able to set a price 
on their own product in order to cover their costs in order to pay 
authors, artists, editors, and publicists. Amazon has encouraged this 
lawsuit and wishes to be able to continue their war against independent 
booksellers by selling ebooks at a fraction of their cost as a loss leader 
so they can sell their other products. 
 
Thank you 
 
Don Crozier 
1503 Belleau Lk Dr 
Ofallon, MO 63366 
636-978-1790 
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